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I am a senior at the university of Maine and I am interning at the Department of 
Health and Human Services as a child protective caseworker. I am terrified of the 
world that I am going into, especially in wake of the tragic shootings in Lewiston 
from this past year. I fear for the youth that I care for in the state, and I know that they
fear for themselves too. I hope that you vote to approve this legislation to make it 
more difficult for guns to fall into the hands of people who would use them to harm 
innocents. Please, if you care about the people in this state, vote for this bill.


